One year ago this week, Cherry Hill forged ahead into a new era of environmental responsibility through township-wide residential participation in the RecycleBank program, following a six-month pilot run in Knollwood. The move to participate in the program coincided with the township’s MRF (FCR/Casella) switching to single-stream processing, which made the move to single, lidded, 96-gallon blue carts all the more clean and convenient when RecycleBank was rolled out town-wide in spring 2008 following educational seminars on the program and recycling itself held throughout town.
Upgrading Cherry Hill’s recycling collection service through RecycleBank has been an undeniable success. Residents have not only learned how to amplify their recycling efforts, but the Township has seen the results of this program realized through a significant reduction in the solid-waste stream.  
In the year and a half since implementing the program – which relies on incentives, education, and quantifiable impact analysis – Cherry Hill has reduced its solid waste stream by more than 8,200 tons. (Data was compiled on collection tonnage from 2002 to 2007.) This has boosted our recycling rate to 60 percent.
We’ve also been able to bring the Cherry Hill Fire District and public schools into the program, allowing them to enjoy the same benefits of ongoing recycling education, convenience, rewards, and the pride that comes with contributing to a better environment. 

Indeed, more than a year in, the success of the RecycleBank program in Cherry Hill, which has been spotlighted by national media outlets, is a big component in empowering residents to take a more active roll in Cherry Hill’s green movement, and it’s putting money back in the pockets of people and businesses during a particularly bad stretch of a down-turned economy. 
